
   

 

This week’s attendance is 95.1%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are Y3 97% 

 
 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
 

  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6.12.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers 
 
Some mega learning going on this week!  We’ve had 
teambuilding/spaghetti tasks in Y5, outdoor skeleton 
models in Y4 and bridge construction in Y6! 
 
In other news, a huge thank you to everyone that 
supported last Saturday’s Christmas Fair.  We had 
uncharacteristic mild weather (some saying it was better 
than the Summer Fair!) and overall we made close to 
£3500!  Another huge thank you to the PTFA for all their 
time and effort in putting the event together – we hope 

you enjoyed it         
 
And finally, as much as I don’t want to end on a negative, 
we are receiving an increasing number of complaints from 
local residents about the speed of cars up and down the 
narrow streets and cars being parked across pavements.  
We know that it is busy at drop off and collection but 
please do all you can to keep the area safe for the children 
and the community. 
 

Have a lovely weekend  
 

Mr Johnson 
 
 
 


